

Clark Public Schools Carl H. Kumpf Middle School

59 Mildred Terrace • Clark, New Jersey 07066 *732-381-0400 (Telephone)* • *732-381-0262 (Facsimile)*

Richard Delmonaco Principal Amanda J. Clarke Assistant Principal **Edward Grande** Superintendent

June 3, 2019

Dear Eighth Grade Parents/Guardians,

Kumpf Middle School's Eighth Grade Promotion Exercises will take place on Wednesday, June 19, 2019. The ceremony begins promptly at 6:30 p.m. in the Arthur L. Johnson High School gymnasium. Students should arrive at 6:00 p.m. to begin lining up for the ceremony. Each child will receive **four (4) white tickets** for guests on the first day of practice. The white tickets will be collected at the door. **Every guest must have a white ticket to the ceremony to attend**. Due to space limitations, we do not distribute extra tickets for additional guests.

Students will also receive one (1) blue ticket. This ticket is for a keepsake and cannot be used for admission to the ceremony. This year, the ceremony will also be "live-streamed". The link to view the ceremony will appear on the Clark Public Schools website (www.clarkschools.org) and on the Kumpf School webpage (www.chk.clarkschools.org).

The promotion ceremony is a dignified event and the students should dress appropriately. The dress code for the ceremony is listed below.

Promotion Ceremony Dress Code

- Girls should be properly attired wearing dresses in good taste and age appropriate.
- Boys should wear dress pants, shoes, shirt, tie, and a jacket.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Sincerely,

Rick Delmonaco

Rick Delmonaco**

Principal